
 

A huge Thank You to everyone who helped make both our  

Christmas Fairs a fantastic success!   

   

In all we raised an incredible £1825.00 to help buy resources 
for the children. 

Unclaimed raffle prizes.  

We still have number of unclaimed prizes from the fairs and 
infant performances so hunt out your tickets to claim them ! 

Juniors:  Blue ticket 376 

Infants: Nursery: Pink 491-495, Pink 421-425 

Year 1: Blue 341-345 

Reception: Blue 331-335, Blue 216– 220 

Our Christmas Jumper Day on Friday also raised £296.23 
which we will donate to Save the Children. Children can wear 
their jumpers again tomorrow ( Friday)  

Thank you to staff, parents, the Co-Op and Family Shopper 
for their generous donations to help make up our amazing 
prizes.  

Staff and Governors would all like to thank everyone who 
has helped make the first term of Bowburn Primary School 
so successful. 

Breakfast Club—Important  changes 
from January 2020.  

Unfortunately , from January 2020 we are 
having to put up the prices in breakfast 
club in both buildings. From January  
breakfast club will cost £2.00 per day , 
£10.00 for a full week. There will now be 
no reduction in price if pupils arrive later 
in the session, as previously at the infant 
site. It is several years since the costs were 
increased and we still believe this is good 
value for money. 

Christmas Festivities. 
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School Christmas  Holidays: 

School closes on Friday 20th December at 3.15pm 

School re -opens on MONDAY 6th  JANUARY 
2020 at 9am. 

Breakfast clubs as normal from 8am 

CHRISTMAS CONCERTS AT CHURCH 

We have watched eleven ( yes , ELEVEN!) amazing performances , Na-
tivities and productions over the last week , including three excellent 
Christmas concerts at Church of Christ the King this week, led by pupils 
from  Key stage 1 and from Key stage 2 drama group and choir. ‘A 
Christmas  Star’ was performed on Tuesday morning and afternoon by 
the junior children and on Wednesday Y1 and Y2 performed songs from  
‘Jesus’s Christmas Party ‘ to the assembled parents/carers and relatives 
of the infant pupils. It was a wonderful end to our busy term, and the 
fantastic acting and singing helped to get us in the festive mood, as well 
as remind us all of the true story of Christmas.  

Thank you to everyone who came along to watch all of the Christmas 
productions,  to all the staff who rehearsed with the children and to 
Father John  Livesley for making us so welcome at Church.  

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM ALL THE  

CHILDREN AND STAFF  

AT BOWBURN PRIMARY SCHOOL! 



 


